
We are excited to announce our  

Partial Opening 
Tuesday - Saturday  4:30 – 9pm 

---------------------------------------------- 

With utmost care given to the protection of our community, staff 
and family, our in-house service will resume with social 
distancing, sanitation protocols and limited capacity. 

------------------- 

3 Sittings available (80 minutes duration): 

4:30-5:50  6:00-7:20  7:30-8:50 

Book curbside or call during business hours (858) 551-8890 

------------------------------------------------------- 

• Sanitation station available upon entry/exit 

• Masks to be worn (until seated) 

• Maximum 4 in a group 

• No tasting flights at this stage 

• WINE CLUB MEMBERS: In fairness to all members, various 
$15 savings will be offered in lieu of the monthly 
complimentary tasting/glass while we are working through 
this phase 

• Pick-up and sales will continue curbside 

Looking forward to welcoming you back! 


